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Ennis Avenue and Dixon Road:  
Intersection Improvements

This $2 million project is funded under the 
State Government’s Black Spot program. 

A new free-flow turn pocket and 
acceleration lane will replace the existing 
give-way intersection for traffic turning 
from Dixon Road westbound to Ennis 
Avenue southbound. This treatment is 
designed to eliminate the high number of 
severe right-angle crashes that occur at 
this junction.

This work is expected to start in April and 
be finished by mid-2024. 

What to expect during 
construction
While most of the construction will 
be completed during the day, some 
nightworks may be required to avoid 
traffic congestion during busy periods. 

Every effort will be made to keep noise to 
a minimum and any after hours work will 
be undertaken in accordance with a Noise 
Management Plan, approved by the City 
of Rockingham. 

There will also be lane closures, speed 
reductions and occasional detours to 
allow the work to be completed safely.

We are upgrading the busy intersection of Ennis Avenue and Dixon Road, in the City of 
Rockingham, to improve road user safety.

To register for email updates about this project, scan this QR code with your smartphone camera or visit  
www.mainroads.wa.gov.au
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